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MAY 1 8 1992

NOTE TO: Richard Major, ACNW

FROM: Barbara A. Stiltenpole, PMOA/NMSS

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF CNWRA REPORTS

Enclosed for information to the ACNW are two copies of a report
"Sorption Modeling for High-Level Waste Performance Assessment:
Revlew.' This report, CNWRA 91-011, was prepared by the Center
Waste Regulatory Analyses.

entitled,
A Literature
for Nuclear

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me on
504-2425.
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Barbara A. Stiltenpole, NMSS/PMDA

Enclosures: As stated

cc: A. Eiss, PMDA/NMSS

(W/G Encl.)

;XCentralV.441-s
MKnapp, PMDA
BStiltenpole, PMDA
MS1lberberg, RES
BMorris, RES

1Ok/ ALf*

NMSS r/f
WBrown, PMDA
BJYoungblood, HLWM
JRandall, RES

SIG r/f
SFortuna, PMDA
JLlnehan, HLWM
FCostanzi, RES

OFC : PMDAfS:

NMAE : BS > n fnpole
_ _ _ -- --- -- -- -

DATE : 5// /92

-'9 9207020130 920516
PDR WASTE
WMi-II PDR trv t lI{/,,.vt~~ tS th t I


